
From: Sprott, Emma <Emma.Sprott@justice.govt.nz>  
Sent: Friday, 5 April 2019 4:35 p.m. 
Subject: ENV-2018-CHC-26-50 - Proposed Southland Water and Land Plan 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
By memorandum dated 4 April 2019, Invercargill City Council gave notice that it withdraws its 
interest in certain appeals set down for the Topic A hearings.  The withdrawal will be noted on the 
court record.  The parties will advise whether there is any issue as to costs by Wednesday 10 April 
2019.  If there are, further directions will follow. 
 
Counsel for the Invercargill City Council, Mr Morris,  is granted leave to be excused from attendance 
at the Topic A hearing.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 

Emma Sprott 
Case/Hearing Manager 
Environment Court of New Zealand | Land Valuation Tribunal 
20 Lichfield Street | PO Box 2069 | WX11113 | Christchurch 
DDI: +64 3 962 4158| Ext: 34158 | Mob: 027 6292355 

E-mail: Emma.Sprott@justice.govt.nz 
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